Susan Tremblax

G e S b S R G R e O T 2, S B e e s s e i
From: Harvest Administrator <hcf.4square@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 13, 2018 12:45 PM
To: Susan Tremblay
Subject: Rain Date

Hi Sue,

We have receive permission from the city to close off part of Cole St. for our city wide meal outreach on Sept.
6th. We are seeking permission to have a rain date of Sept.5th.

Thank you,
Julie Vitko Admin. assistant
Harvest Christian Fellowship




